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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This is in response to a request for additional information dated July 13, 2010. 

Upon discovering the excess primary contributions refund checks were sent to the contributors on July 21, 2010.  Those 

checks will be reflected on the Pre-Primary Report.  A copy of those checks will be sent to the FEC today. 

 

The receipts shown as Petty Cash on Schedule A line 15 were actually Proceeds from Raffles and Proceeds from T-Shirt 

sales.  That has been corrected. 

 

An amended report will be filed today. 

 

Anne Rosenfeld 

Treasurer 

 


